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February 21, 2020

President Tim Fredricks
Three Rivers Beekeepers

Dear Tim,

We want to thank you for your support of the University of Missouri Extension of St. Charles
County. Your gift of $2,140.00 will go directly towards the efforts to Help Save the Gardens, and
will ensure that the extension center continues to provide programs and services to St. Charles
County residents and their families for years to come.

The MU Extension is the outreach and engagement arm of the University of Missouri, bringing
the University of Missouri to your backyard. The Missouri Extension Education Foundation of
Saint Charles County was formed in 2008 to support the educational activities provided by the
dedicated faculty, staff and volunteers at the Extension Center. Your contribution will let us
continue to impact St. Charles County to address issues of food insecurity, health and nutrition,
youth development, and putting food on the table of those who need it.

To show our gratitude for this significant donation, you will be listed on our sponsorship wall to
commemorate all those who made this work possible. In addition, our Extension Council would
like to provide you with a MU Extension inspired basket to be auctioned off at the upcoming
county fair to help you continue offering opportunities for our county youth.

Again, we thank you for your generous donation. We look forward to working with you in the
future as a supporter of the University of Missouri Extension of St. Charles County.

Cordially,

Y/

Alex Reichert
County Engagement Specialist

*For tax purposes, this receipt will serve as our official acknowledgement of your contribution.

Extension Councils, as a department of a political subdivision of the State of Missouri, derive their tax-exempt status from section 113 of the
Internal Revenue Code. They do not derive their tax-exempt status from Section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, but are tax-exempt
none-the-less. Therefore, donations to an Extension Council are tax-deductible. Donation may alternatively be made to our 501(c)(3) Missouri
Extension Education Foundation of St. Charles County.



